
CUPE members at the Regina Public Library  
have been without a new agreement for 23 months!

Come show your solidarity and support at their:

 “All We Want For Christmas  
  Rally”

Monday, December 5 
in front of Central Library (on Lorne Street)  

12:15 p.m. to 12:45 p.m.

v Speeches and gift presentations to the library board v  

v Christmas carols v  

v A Christmas story for all ages v

Want to know why CUPE 1594 members are still without an agreement?

Go to: Check-us-out.net


